
   
 

 

Commitment, RSVP, and Pre-Registration 

Put Some “Spring” 
in Your Serve 

 
All 2025 members in good standing are invited to join us for Put Some “Spring” in Your Serve, a 
special night for the Club as we celebrate the change of season. 

When: Saturday, March 29, 2025  
Where: The Pickleball Club at Monroe  
Time: 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
RSVP (members only) by: February 1, 2025 

This evening of pickleball fun is being offered exclusively to members who are signed up for the 
2025 season. To help get a full head count for how many are available to attend, we ask those 
considering membership in the Club to sign up and, if interested, pre-register for the event. 

It is the Board’s responsibility to deliver events that are affordable, cost-effective, and reflect a 
prudent use of Club funds. Our ability to finalize this event is based on enrolling 60 participants. 
No money will be collected at this time, and we will reach out to all pre-registrants shortly with 
more information, including cost, which should be around $15.00 per person to help offset the 
Club’s subsidy. 
 
If you’re fully signed up for 2025 and want to “Put Some Spring in Your Serve” please RSVP at 
regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org to pre-register and make this another awesome night. 


